
ST.  PETERSBURG  INTERNATIONAL
ECONOMIC FORUM BEGINS TODAY
Rufil Consulting and its Managing Director Mr. Philipp Rowe
will  be  one  of  the  international  consultancy  companies
attending the upcoming St. Petersburg International Economic
Forum (SPIEF) scheduled to take place from 2-5 June in St.
Petersburg.

SPIEF is one of the leading events in the world of business
and  economics  and  it  is  held  under  the  auspice  of  the
President of the Russian Federation – Mr. Vladimir Putin, who
is attending each year.

Over the last 24 years, the Forum has become a leading global
platform for members of the business community to meet and
discuss  the  key  economic  issues  facing  Russia,  emerging
markets, and the whole World.

This year’s SPIEF is titled ‘A Collective Reckoning of the New
Global Economic Reality’ during which issues of the Russian
and  global  economy,  as  well  as  social  and  technological
agendas, will be discussed.

The  business  program  will  include  sessions  on  economic
recovery and international cooperation, including discussions
on  Eurasian  integration,  transformation  of  global  trade,
effectiveness  of  business  during  the  pandemic,  the  global
energy  market,  recovery  of  the  food  market,  and  the
sustainability  of  national  healthcare  systems.

In the light of the event, you can schedule a meeting with our
Managing  Director  in  St.  Petersburg  via  info@rufil-
consulting.com

For more insights into event and atmosphere, follow us on
Instagram and Facebook.
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